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Thematic Summary 
 

Communication received from the Resident Representative of Cuba, on behalf of the 

Vienna Chapter of the Non-Aligned Movement, regarding the inclusion in the agenda 

of the Conference of an item entitled “Israeli Nuclear Capabilities and Threat” 

(GC(51)/OR.24) 

Country Specific 

Israel  Excellency: I have the honor to inform you, on behalf of the Vienna Chapter 

of the Non-Aligned Movements (NAM), that the NAM Plenary Meeting held 

on 7 September 2007, decided to support the inclusion in the Agenda of the 

next regular session of the IAEA General Conference, of the item entitled 

"Israeli nuclear capabilities and threat". Given the relevence of this issue, we 

kindly request you to distribute this letter as an official document of the 

Agency. I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you, Excellency, the 

assurances of my highest consideration. 
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